From: deirdre cullen |

Sent: 14 October 2019 13:59
To: Planning
Subject: Intended work to tree ref: 2019/5149/T 9th Oct

To whom in might concern in the tree team.
In reply to the letter sent regarding the tree in rear garden 29 Lady

Somerset Rd London NWS51TX hopefully it is worth mentioning that the birds and squirrels

enjoy that tree and also, the protection the foliage brings, but understand it needs pruning.



